
IVIGID to host open house in
February
Incline Village General Improvement District board of trustees
will be hosting an open house to allow the public to talk with
their elected officials.

It will be Feb. 15 from 5-8pm at the Chateau, 955 Fairway
Blvd., Incline Village.

This is an opportunity for the community to talk one-on-one
with electeds in a casual setting.

IVGID  Venues,  North  Lake  Tahoe  Fire  Protection  District,
Incline Village Community Hospital, and Washoe County Sheriff
Department will also have reps at there. 

RSVP to Misty Moga at mam@ivgid.org or 775.832.1360.
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